
CITY OF LOS ANGELES
CALIFORNIA

JUNELAGMAY
City Clerk

Office of the
CITY CLERK

HOllY t, WOLCOTT
Executive Officer

Council and Public Services
Room 395, City Hall

los Angeles, CA 90012
General Information • (213) 978-1133

Fax: (213) 978·1040

When making inquiries relative to
this matter, please refer to the

Council File No.
ANTONIO R. VILLARAIGOSA

MAYOR

SHANNON HOPPES
Council and Public Services

Division

www.cityclerk.lacitv.org

February 27,2013

To All Interested Parties:

The City Council adopted the action(s), as attached, under Council File No. 13-0064-

~, at its meeting held February 26, 2013
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) ~ TO THE COUNCIL OF THE
CITY OF LOS ANGELES

File No. 13-0064-S1

Your PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

reports as follows:

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the donation of X-26 TASER Electronic
Control Devices and X-26 Dataport Kits for use by the Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD).

Recommendation for Council action:

AUTHORIZE LAPD to accept the donation of 30 X-26 TASER Electronic Control Devices and
48 X-26 Dataport Kits valued at $33,452.76 from the Los Angeles Police Foundation, and
THANK the donor for this generous gift.

Fiscal Impact Statement: None submitted. Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief
Legislative Analyst has completed a financial analysis of this report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

SUMMARY

In a report to the Board of Police Commissioners dated January 4, 2013 (attached to the
Council file), LAPD requests authority to accept a donation of X-26 TASER Electronic Control
Devices and X-26 Dataport Kits. The X-26 TASER is one of many force options deployed by
LAPD. The Department reports that the Chief of Police recently mandated that the data
captured on electronic control devices be downloaded as a permanent record of the use of
force. The 48 X-26 Dataport Download Kits will assist personnel perform this task. On January
8, 2013, the Board approved LAPD's request.

At its meeting held February 8, 2013, the Public Safety Committee recommended that Council
authorize LAPD to accept this donation, as recommended by the Board of Police
Commissioners.

Respectfully submitted,
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